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Objectives:
1.  Be familiar with the history of CT lung cancer screening.
2.  Know about the challenges of implementing clinical CT lung cancer screening.
3.  Understand what could enhance the success of CT lung cancer screening in the future.

LungHealth® – the BIDMC CT Lung  
Cancer Screening Program: Lessons from 

the Present, Visions for the Future



Dear Faculty, Residents, Fellows, Friends, 
and Alumni,

We are delighted to welcome Dr. Alexander Bankier 
as the 12th Annual Edward Smith Lecturer.   

Dr. Bankier is one of the world leaders in Thoracic 
Radiology, having served as President of the 
Fleischner Society, and as an author of many of the 
Fleischner Society’s seminal guidelines, notably for  
lung nodule management. From 2007 to 2017 he 
served as the deputy editor of the journal  
Radiology, and has held leadership roles in wide 
range of organizations including the European 
Society of Thoracic Imaging and The Radiologic 
Society of North America. Dr. Bankier is a profes-
sor of Radiology at Harvard Medical School and 
Section Chief of Thoracic Radiology at Beth Israel 
Deaconess Medical Center. Dr. Bankier has been an 
innovative thought leader in the design, implemen-
tation and analysis of lung screening initiatives, and 
the program he developed at BIDMC has been used 
by the American College of Radiology (ACR) as case 
study in how Radiology can play a proactive role in 
lung cancer screening.

Please join me for Dr. Bankier’s Smith Lecture: 
LungHealth - the BIDMC CT Lung Cancer Screening 
Program: Lessons from the Present, Vision for the 
Future.

Best,
Max

The Edward H. Smith, M.D. Annual Lectureship in 
Radiology at the University of Massachusetts Medi-
cal School has been established to honor Dr. Smith’s 
service over two decades as Chair of the Depart-
ment. Dr. Smith’s vision for developing Radiology at 
UMass and his ability to attract and retain talented 
faculty created the foundations for the thriving  
Department we see today. In recognition of his  
leadership and dedication, this Lectureship will 
invite leaders of our specialty to share their clinical 
experience and scientific achievements. We cordially 
invite you to join us.

Max P. Rosen, M.D., M.P.H.
Professor and Chair
Department of Radiology
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